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CONGREGATION MEMBERSHIP LIST 

 

Members of the University Congregation are enjoined to check their names for 

correctness in the Congregation Membership List at the office of the Deputy 

Registrar (General Administration), Room 101, Establishments building. 

 

Complaints are to reach the office of the Deputy Registrar (General Administration) 

latest Friday, 14 July, 2023.  

 

Thank you. 

 

 

G. O. Saliu, MANUPA, MNIM, MAUA  

Registrar and Secretary to Congregation 


